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As part of the Zero Emissions Bus program, 
MDOT MTA is rebuilding the Eastern Bus Division 
to support 100% Battery Electric Buses.
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For more information, or to request this document in an alternate format or translated 
into another language, please contact the department listed below.
Para mayor información o para solicitar este documento en un formato alternativo o 
traducido a otro idioma, por favor contacte el departamento enlistado abajo.
MDOT MTA Transit Information Contact Center 
410-539-5000 • 866-743-3682 • TTY 410-539-3497 • Maryland Relay Users Dial 7-1-1



For more information, visit zeb.mta.maryland.gov.  To request a presenation 
at your upcoming community meeting, email zeb@mta.maryland.gov.Contact

Learn more about the Eastern 
Bus Division Reconstruction 

Cleaner 
and quieter 
fleet of battery-
electric buses

Dedicated bus 
entrance separated 

from residential streets

On-site 
employee parking 
to free up street parking

Improved
sidewalks and 

crosswalks

Upgraded 
intersection 

at Ponca St. and Eastern Ave.

Sustainability features 
to attain LEED Silver, 

including solar panels

Modern facility 
for MDOT MTA 

operators and staff


